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Meeting Report 
Corsica Channel’s participants
The attendance list of all  the stakeholders involved in this first meeting is available on the Annex I
· Ms Marta MANCUSI, CCIAA Maremma and Tirreno
· Ms Rita Badalassi, CCIAA Maremma and Tirreno
· Ms Marina Paino, CCIAA Maremma and Tirreno
· Ms Selene BOTTOSSO, technical assistant, CCIAA Maremma and Tirreno
· Ms Mado GUIDICELLI, CCI Bastia and Haute-Corse
· Mr Jean Stéphane ALLEGRINI SIMONETTI, CCI Bastia and Haute-Corse
· Mr Albert BOULANGER, technical assistant, CCI Bastia and Haute-Corse
The pictures of this first session are available on the Drive folder:
 https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/0B2V_mIiHDqScSm9qc09ZZF8wVjQ?usp=sharing

About the contents
The Chambers of Commerce partners of the project have decided to open the works presenting the situation of the two territorial contexts, Tuscany and Corsica Regions, with specific reference to the perspectives related to the development and implementation of the circular economy in coastal areas. 
In the first interventions, the local critical issues and opportunities were highlighted, as well as the progress of work in these areas. If in Tuscany a center of competence for the circular economy is born, located on the coast, in which companies, public institutions (municipality of Rosignano Marittimo; Tuscan Municipalities Association; Chamber of Commerce) and universities participate, in Corsica the issue is at the attention of the Territorial Community. For future meetings, the participants agree that the CTC should also be involved in this process, especially as regards the citizenship involvement phase. The Chamber of Commerce of Bastia will instead be able to focus on the involvement of businesses and on the port, in collaboration with the Chamber of Commerce Maremma and Tirreno and the Livorno Port Authority.
Despite the territorial differences, the meeting made it possible to strengthen the idea of developing a cross-border action plan, focused on the coastal dimension of the circular economy, to be shared with other actors in the cooperation area of the Italy-France-Maritime programme. In order to pursue this objective, the Chamber of Commerce invited representatives of the Sardinian territory, experts on circular economy, to the meeting, who shared some ideas to be taken into consideration for the definition of the plan to be submitted to the AGU of the Interreg V A programme.
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